
 

 

 

 

Joarshahara, Khilkhet, Dhaka (300 feet, Purbachal Road) 
Contact: 01711567236, 01713486813, 01762001083 

 
 

 

April 5, 2020 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

 

I hope you are all taking safety measures against COVID 19 and keeping well. I am glad to see 

that most of you have attended your online Zoom classes today. Please note that your attendance 

will be taken by your subject teachers and therefore it is important that you attend your classes 

regularly and on time. You will have formative and summative assessments in term 4 as usual 

but perhaps keeping the situation in mind the assessments will be adjusted to best fit our distance 

learning context.You all know that NAPLAN has been cancelled for May 2020 but you can still 

continue with the practice for developing your literacy and numeracy skills. 

 

We are closely monitoring your interaction during the classes and let me remind you that any 

untoward comment and/ behavior which will be detrimental to a productive class will not be 

accepted under any circumstance. 

 

I believe you will make the best use of the Zoom online lessons, google classroom instructions 

and the time you are getting to spend with your family in this unprecedented time. Remember as 

IB-MYP students, you must stay positive and maintain discipline at home. 

 

The MYP unit information for term 4 is shared in the google classroom. I hope and pray that 

soon we will all be able to get back to our usual life and take this experience to guide us in 

making responsible choices in the future. I miss you all very much and look forward to seeing 

you soon. 

 

Eat healthy, do a bit of exercise, don't stay up late, sleep well and most importantly keep 

smiling:) 

 

Best wishes, 

Ms. Rijwana Ameen Chowdhury 

MYP Coordinator 

AusIS 
 


